

BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES QUEZON CITY COUNCIL



Scout Ybardolaza St., Kamuning Quezon City
Tel. No.: 921-8988 • Telefax: 928-8626
E-MAIL: qcc_bsp@yahoo.com

09 July 2012

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

No. 18

s. 2012

TO

ALL INSTITUTIONAL REPRESENTATIVES, DISTRICT CHAIRMEN

UNIT LEADERS AND OUTFIT ADVISORS

SUBJECT :

UNIT LEADERS MEETING: 65TH QCC-BSP ANNIVERSARY

JAMBORETTE

 We are pleased to remind the field of the Unit Leaders Meeting to be held at Council Office on July 20, 2012, Friday at 2:00 o'clock in the afternoon, as per memo no. 12, dated 14 May 2012, regarding 65th Quezon City Council, BSP Anniversary Jamborette.

2. For the information, guidance and widest dissemination of all concerned.

ANTENIO C. MERINO
Council Scout Executive